Janice Indrutz
Corporate Secretary



To: Board of Trustees

From: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President > 2 .]

Re: Request to name the Bob and Trudy Hull "All-American" Marching Band Complex

Date: June 8, 2021

I am pleased to support the attached request from Matt Folk to approve the naming of the **Bob and Trudy Hull "All-American" Marching Band Complex**. This request is an appropriate recognition of the generosity of Robert Alan Hull and his wife, Trudy L. Dankert Hull.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cc: Steven Schultz